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Key project-related events scheduled for the autumn! 

ROSANNE final conference on 11th October in Brussels 
Register today for the ROSANNE project's final 
conference on Tuesday 11th October at project 
member BRRC's research centre at Fokkersdreef 21, 
1933 Sterrebeek (close to Brussels airport). At this 
registration link, you will also find a draft agenda, 
recommended hotels and directions to the venue. 
 
The conference will present all the project results for skid resistance, noise emission and 
rolling resistance, as well as common issues concerning texture, reference tyres and reference 
surfaces and a demonstration of certain techniques used. 
 
ROSANNE is a Collaborative project in the Seventh EU Framework Programme which aims at 
developing/harmonising measurement methods for skid resistance, noise emission and rolling 
resistance of road pavements as a preparation for standardisation. The project has performed 
pre-normative research to enable the creation or improvement of European standards in the 
working group CEN/TC 227/WG 5. For more information, see http://rosanne-project.eu  or 
contact Isabelle.lucchini@fehrl.org. 
 
 

LCE4ROADS final conference on 17th November in Brussels

And save the date now for the LCE4ROADS project's 
final conference, to be held a month later on 
Thursday 17th November in Brussels. The 
conference will present all the project results, 
including the LCE4ROADS methodology and 
associated software too, as well as the methods for 
implementing and exploiting the methodology. 
 
The LCE4ROADS project in the Seventh EU Framework Programme arises from the necessity 
for a new, green, holistic and EU-harmonised certification system integrating a Life Cycle 
Engineering (LCE) approach: environmental indicators along with the economic, technical and 
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social aspects, for the assessment of future and existing road infrastructures, as well as their 
construction materials such as asphalt mixtures and cement-based materials. For more 
information and to register, see http://www.lce4roads.eu/  or contact 
Isabelle.lucchini@fehrl.org. 
 

New FEHRL leadership chosen from mid-2016-mid-2019  
As of 1st July, we have a new FEHRL President and new FEHRL Executive Committee (FEC) 
Chairman as well as new members on our FEHRL Supervisory Board (FSB) and FEHRL 
Executive Committee (FEC). For the first time ever, we have a female President and both the 
FSB and FEC are perfectly gender balanced. Click here for more details. 
 

FEHRL organised another IPM training course 
FEHRL recent International Project Management (IPM) training on 14-16th June for 24 
participants from our members and a few external stakeholders was a huge success with very 
positive feedback received. Click here for more details. 
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